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 A Few Words from Charles Bagnal

I just want to thank all of you who are here today.  Each of you have made a positive difference in our lives.  Patsy & I have been blessed to know each of you.
My life has been blessed by being at West Point for four years and then by marrying Patsy and serving together for 33 years in the U.S. Army.  Thanks primarily to the Army, we have visited each State and 108 countries.  All of that is by way of saying that we have made many friends along the way and cherish each one of them.
As you know, Patsy and I are Christians and our faith has been a big part of our lives.  I know that some of you who are here today are not Christians.  If you do not have a Bible or need another one, please pick up one out of the back of the pew in front of you and take it home with you.  I encourage you to read the New Testament first, write down questions that you have, and then discuss them with a friend who is a Christian.
I want to thank my Doctor at South Carolina Oncology Associates,     Dr. El Geneidy and his staff of wonderful nurses and helpers who have treated me for five years.  They are truly professional and I regard them highly so much so that I look upon them as friends.
I can’t say enough in praise about the staff at First Baptist Church and about our congregation who have been such a blessing to us.  You are all special and need to know that.  Your calls, cards, emails, letters, visits and prayers were cherished by us both.  
God bless you all.  Keep up the good work, and be positive and praise Jesus NOW.


